m The Children’s Aid Society

OF HAMILTON Dominic Verticchig, Executive Director

July 4, 2012

To Whom 1t May Concern

I am writing this letter in support of B&(G Roofing,

B&G Rooling was secured (o retrolii a rool in excess of 90,000 sq. fi. at our main otfice.

Immediately lollowing the award of the Tender, B&G Rooling provided an outline of the
time frames in which the work would be completed, exactly on the date thal the work was
to commence, required documentation, such as WSIB Certificate, Proof of Insurance and
MDS Sheets with respect to the materials to be utilized in the retrofit.

As noted, the work commenced on time and compcted within the required time frame.
Throughout the construction, B&G Rooling provided regular updates on the progress of
the work being completed and to our pleasant surprise ollered cost saving initiatives. The
latter were by no means additional cost recommendations, but more so elliciencies as 10
ensure the project costs were either within or below allocated costs, while at the same
time cnhancing the longevity of our roof.

Furthermore, the interaction with our staff was, approachable, courteous and highly
professional.

If the opportunity arose, 1 would not hesitate to utilize the services of B&G Rooting once
again.

It is within this context, that, without hesitation that I offer this letter of support for B&G
Rooling,

Sincerely

Executive Director

Serving Hamilton's children and families since 1894.
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